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I oppose this bill.  I believe that voting is a privilege, and not a right.  A person that 

wants to vote should be able to get himself/herself registered to vote.  They should 

take the initiative and go through the proper steps for registration. Its not at all 

difficult, and any reasonably educated person can do it.  If they can't figure it out, they 

have no business voting! 

I oppose all forms of automatic voter registration.  I believe this opens the door to 

corrupted voter rolls and opens the door to allowing undocumented aliens being able 

to vote. 

Voting should be open to all citizens that take the time and initiative to go through the 

proper steps to register themselves.   

I would prefer going back to voting in person, as we used to do it.  That would mean 

that those that really have an interest in the democratic process would show up and 

vote. 

Vote by mail is rife with fraud. This has been proven by the corrupted voter rolls in 

our State. 

Thank you. 

 

 


